
Movement Rules for Esquimalt Harbour
Good day,

I am reaching out on behalf of CFB Esquimalt requesting your assistance with helping us
educate visitors to the Esquimalt Harbour. Attached is a graphic that shows a map of the
harbour with movement rules.

We are sending this to you as we are finding a lot of people are unaware of the rules regarding
the movements within the harbour, which is a safety concern. We are asking for your
cooperation with sharing this graphic as it will ensure everyone has a safe visit in the harbour
while protecting the various ongoing work including diving operations, construction, and other
military operations.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to us.

Thank you,
CFB Esquimalt
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